
St. Matthew Parish 
19 Dora Lane, Limerick, Maine 04048-3527 

Tel. 207-793-2244  

website: www.stmatthewlimerick.org 

Diocese of Portland Diocesan website: www.portlanddiocese.org 

We welcome you to the Catholic Community of  

St. Matthew and the celebration of the Eucharist. 

ST. MATTHEW PARISH STAFF: 

 Very Rev. Philip A. Tracy, V. F. Pastor 

 E-mail address: philip.tracy@portlanddiocese.org 

 Rev. Jack Dickinson, Parochial Vicar 

 E-mail address: jack.dickinson@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, Pastoral Associate 

 E-mail address: paul.lissandrello@portlanddiocese.org 

 Heather Silva, Secretary/Bookkeeper 

 E-mail address: heather.silva@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, P.C.L. 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello Altar Server Coord.  

      Gail Libby, Music Director, 207-423-5998 
 

FINANCE COMMISSION:  

 Kevin LaFreniere 
 Theressa Harrigan 
 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: 

 Jon DiCentes, Grand Knight, 247-8875 
 

BIRTHPLACE HELPLINE:  

 Abortion Alternatives/Project Rachel,  
 1-800-227-3002 
 

WEEKEND MASSES: 

 Saturday at 4:00 p.m. 
 Sunday at 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 

 9:00 a.m. - Monday*,  
 8:00 a.m. - Tuesday*, Thursday*, Friday* 
 *Check weekly bulletin for possible time changes. 

BAPTISMS: 
 Parents who want to have their child(ren) baptized are 

asked to please call the parish office (793-2244). 
  

WEDDINGS: 
 Anyone planning to get married must call the parish  

office at least SIX MONTHS PRIOR to the proposed  
wedding date.  

 

CONFESSIONS: 
 Saturday at 3:00 p.m.,  
 AND ANYTIME BY APPOINTMENT. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
 Welcome to St. Matthew Parish.  Please fill out the Par-

ish Membership Form below and drop it in the collec-
tion basket or mail to the parish office. 

 

DOMESTIC ABUSE HOTLINE: 
 324-1802 or 1-800-239-7298 
 

PROTECTING GODôS CHILDREN: 
 www.portlanddiocese.org/protecting-gods-children 

We joyfully welcome back to the Church any of our brothers and 

sisters who may have been away. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Name  ______________________________________________  

Address   ___________________________________________  

City  _______________________________________________  

Zip Code ___________________________________________  

Phone No.___________________________________________  

Email Address________________________________________ 

 Check 

 _____New Registration  _____Updating Info. 

 _____Change of Address  _____Moving out of Parish 



 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEKEND 

 
Saturday   
  4:00 p.m . Anita McKeown by McKeown Family 
 

Sunday    
  8:00 a.m.  Intentions of the Parishioners 
 

10:30 a.m.  Joanne Carroll by Doreen & Family 

 
MASSES FOR THE WEEK 

 

Monday    
  9:00 a.m. All Souls in Purgatory    

Tuesday   
  8:00 a.m. Our Lady of the Rosary by Constance Cote 
 

Wednesday   
  8:00 a.m. Miraculous Medal Novena & 

   Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament  
 

Thursday   
  8:00 a.m. Sr. Rose Anna Ouellette by Constance Cote 

Friday    
  8:00 a.m. All Souls in Purgatory 

 
MASS INTENTIONS NEXT WEEKEND (Feb 16 & 17)  

 

Saturday   
  4:00 p.m . Joe Estrella by the Family 
 

Sunday    
  8:00 a.m.  Sawyer Cote by Olive Cole 
 

10:30 a.m.  Intentions of the Parishioners 

ST. MATTHEW CHURCH LIMERICK  
 

TODAY IS THE FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME.  THE READINGS 
BEGIN ON PAGE 56 OF THE MISSALETTE.  

Readings for the Week of February 10, 2019 
 
Sunday:  Is 6:1-2a, 3-8/Ps 138:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 7-8 [1c]/1 Cor  

   15:1-11 or 15:3-8, 11/Lk 5:1-11 

Monday:   Gn 1:1-19/Ps 104:1-2a, 5-6, 10 and 12, 24 and 35c 

   [31b]/Mk 6:53-56 

Tuesday:   Gn 1:20ð2:4a/Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [2ab]/Mk 7:1-13 

Wednesday:  Gn 2:4b-9, 15-17/Ps 104:1-2a, 27-28, 29bc-30 [1a]/

   Mk 7:14-23 

Thursday:   Gn 2:18-25/Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5 [cf. 1a]/Mk 7:24-30 

Friday:   Gn 3:1-8/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 6, 7 [1a]/Mk 7:31-37 

Saturday:   Gn 3:9-24/Ps 90:2, 3-4abc, 5-6, 12-13 [1]/Mk 8:1- 

   10 

Next Sunday:  Jer 17:5-8/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4, 6 [40:5a]/1 Cor 15:12, 16-

   20/Lk 6:17, 20-26  

Pastorõs Ponderings 
 

In the weeks leading up to the Super Bowl, much was made 

about the drafting of Tom Brady. He was one of the last play-

ers selected that year. He has the slowest 40 yard dash of any 

quarterback since chosen, was skinny, and was not even con-

sidered the best quarterback on his college team. Appearances 

turned out to be deceiving, and six Super Bowl victories later, 

he often acclaimed as the Greatest of All Time. Coaches saw 

something in him, and in turn, he was willing to work at his 

craft. St. Peter reminds me of this situation. He does not pre-

sent a good first impression in todayôs Gospel. He chaffs at 

the thought of Jesus telling him, a professional, where to fish. 

Once he witnesses the glory of Jesus, he is overcome by re-

morse and feelings of inadequacy and sin. I would daresay no 

one present would have expected him to remain by the side of 

Jesus, never mind become the chief Apostle and first Pope. 

The implication is quite clear. What do you believe that God 

sees in you? He has chosen you to be his own. You can proba-

bly list all your shortcomings, but can you see your potential? 

Are you willing to dedicate yourself to developing this poten-

tial? Secondly, we all have an opportunity to do this with 

someone else. Look below the surface to see the goodness, 

potential and passion in others. Encourage them to do their 

best and help them overcome their challenges. Of course, not 

everyone will become a stellar quarterback or the leader of the 

Church. However, there are many, perhaps even yourself, 

who are currently mired in mediocrity, burdened by how oth-

ers are judging them on the surface who are in need of support 

and guidance. God gazes upon us not to have us shrink away, 

but to ask for the graces to follow him in all things. 

 
Next weekend we will begin a parish wide survey sponsored 

by the Catholic Leadership Institute. Your answers will be 

used to assess our health as a parish, and to help leadership 

establish some goals and objectives for the next few years. 

Parishes that have undertaken this has found the process valu-

able. You will be able to go online to answer the questions, or 

we will be providing some paper copies. The surveys must be 

finished by March 16. Please let your voice and wisdom be 

heard. 

 
Due to some health concerns, St. Matthews is look-

ing for a person/ persons to be trained to serve as a 

sacristan, either for all masses or for a particular 

mass. Duties will include preparing liturgical vessels for 

mass, cleaning and putting them away, checking condition of 

candles and other liturgical items, helping to set up for liturgi-

cal seasons and sacramental liturgies. Please contact Fr. Phil 

or Fr. Jack if you are interested.   

 
The parish St. Patrick Day dinner is coming up 

quickly. We are in need of cooks who are 

willing to make this a success. We have a plan 

outlined on what is needed, etc, but need some people to coor-

dinate and do the cooking. Please let the office know. 

Would you like to have the Sanctuary Lamp burn in the 

church for your loved one?  There is a list in the Narthex 

you can sign up for the weeks you want.  Donations of $10 

for 7 Days and $20 for 14 Days. 

Sanctuary Lamp burning: 
 

   Feb. 4th - Feb. 10th - Marion Curreri 

   Feb. 11th - Feb. 17th - Jackie Reck 

   Feb. 18th - Feb. 24th - Kenneth Gagne 

   Feb. 25th - Mar. 3rd - Kenneth Gagne 



FIFTH  SUNDAY IN  ORDINARY TIME  

Armed Forces Outreach Group:   The Armed Forces Outreach 

Group is having a bake sale this week-end to financially assist a young 

Maine soldier who was wounded in Afghanistan. He sustained serious 

wounds to his legs and arms and is facing an eighteen month recovery 

period at home. He is married and has a one year old daughter, with a 

second child on the way. Please assist us by purchasing baked goods 

after the Mass you attend. Thank you for your support. 

 
Matthew 25:35 Meals in Sanford on February 12:  All are welcome to attend 
the Matthew 25:35 meals at the parish hall of St. Ignatius, located on 25 
Riverside Avenue in Sanford, on the second Tuesday of each month. The next 
free meal is set for February 12 from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. The dinners are 
hosted by teens from Holy Spirit Parish in Wells and Kennebunk and St. Thérèse 
of Lisieux Parish in Sanford. Offering the monthly meals is a way to teach the 
teens about the importance of service, particularly the Bible verse Matthew 25:35 
(ñFor I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, a 
stranger and you welcomed meò). For more information about the Matthew 25:35 
meals, contact Holy Spirit Parish at (207) 646-5605 or visit 
www.portlanddiocese.org/content/wells-kennebunk-and-sanford-teens-using-
matthew-2535-meals-foster-friendships-help-community.  

 
Let the Holy Spirit Warm Your Heart this Winter  

Join the women of WINGS For weekly faith - sharing  
 

W.I.N.G.S. Women in Godõs Spirit, will meet Tuesday nights 

from 7 - 9 pm in the kindergarten room .    No registration 

required. This is a great opportunity to experience faith sharing. 

For more information? Please contact Debbie Wentworth by 

p h o n e  a t  9 7 8 - 6 1 8 - 1 6 3 6  o r  b y  e m a i l  a t 

wentworth80@verizon.net  

 
OFFICE CLOSED:  The office will be closed on Monday, February 18th in 
ƻōǎŜǊǾŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅΦ 

 
Lay Carmelites:  The call to Carmel is the call to seek Godôs will in the 

ordinary circumstances of everyday life. We find in Mary, the Mother of 

Jesus, and in the Prophet Elijah the models for this way of Gospel living. 

Mary reminds us to listen to Godôs Word and to cooperate with His will 

for the salvation of all people. In Elijah, we are shown an example of 

prophetic action.  We are shown a life spent in service of God, service 

which finds its source in a profound experience of God through prayer. If 

you wish to learn more about Our Lay Carmelites Order ,The Ark of 

the Covenant , please join us for our next community meeting 

Saturday, February 23, 2019 from 10 am -12:00 pm at the St. 

Thomas School in Sanford, downstairs in the cafeteria or call Ruthie 

Larivee, Directress, at 978-828-7191 (cell) or 207-793-5268 (home).  

 
Maine Catholic Womenõs Conference April 6 in South Portland  
Women from Maine and beyond are invited to join together for the 
Maine Catholic Womenõs Conference on Saturday, April 6, at the 
Portland Marriott at Sable Oaks on 200 Sable Oaks Drive in South 
Portland. The conference will feature Mass with Bishop Deeley, 

dynamic presentations, adoration, vendors, and more. Gather with 
other women of faith to celebrate being Catholic and to be renewed 
in hope and the trust that God provides! Teenagers are also 
encouraged to attend. This year's keynote speaker is singer, 

songwriter, and storyteller Kitty Cleveland. As a lay Catholic 
evangelist, she encourages all the baptized to join in the Church's 
mission to bring the Good News to the ends of the earth, starting in 
our own hearts, homes, and parishes. The conference will also 

feature a talk by Suzanne Lafreniere, the director of public policy 
for the Diocese of Portland. Admission is $59 per person until 
March 18 ($65 after March 18), and $40 for students. Financial 
assistance is available. Morning and afternoon coffee breaks and 

lunch are included. Registration opens February 1 . The 
conference is co -sponsored by the Diocese of Portlandõs Office of 
Lifelong Faith Formation, Presence Radio, and CatholicTV. For 
more information, including special hotel rates, visit 

www.portlanddiocese.org/mcwc2019.  

PARISH FINANCES 
 

 

Amount needed  weekly to operate parish   $    3,900.00 
WESHARE Online Giving 1/29/19     $       814.00 
Offertory 2/3/19        $    2,932.00 
February 2019 OFFERTORY      $    3,746.00 
 
 

 

WHAT SHALL I BRING TO THE LORD, THE GOD OF HEAVEN, WHEN I COME TO 
WORSHIP HIM? - Micah 6:6 

 
 

bŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴΥ  Is to help the parish cover our 
fuel and heating costs. 

 

 
If you are looking for a way you can help the food pantry in the future, 
have you considered volunteering?  The pantry is always in need of peo-
ple that can assist with unloading the food delivery truck and move and 
stock items.  If you are able bodied and willing, please contact the office 
for more information.  793-2244 

 
Plastic & paper bags are always needed for the Food Pantry.  
You may leave them in the narthex.  There is a container 
marked food pantry under the table.   

 
*NEW ITEMS NEEDED*  The food pantry is always in need of a few 

items they have a hard time purchasing from Good Shepherd.  These 

items can be donated year round.  Just drop them off before Mass in the 

container marked food pantry under the table in the Narthex. 
 

Coffee & Tea  Hamburger Helper  Condiments 

Pasta   Spaghetti Sauce   Chef Boyardee 

Canned Meat  Jelly & Jams   Soups 

Hot Cocoa  Cereal    Oatmeal 

 
GET YOUR BAG IN FEBRUARY! 

Make sure it is the burgundy bag that says feed just one. 
The other bags do not benefit the pantry. 

 
The Hannaford Supermarket located in 20 Sokokis Trail, East Waterboro 
ME has chosen St. Matthewôs Food Pantry AGAIN  as a beneficiary of the 
Hannaford Helps Reusable Bag Program!  Every time anyone purchases a 
Fight Hunger bag at this location during FEBRUARY , we receive $1!  
 

This is truly a great opportunity for us and an easy way for you to show your 
support for St. Matthewôs Food Pantry!  Please go to the store, find the reus-
able bag rack and buy a few bags! And remember to spread the word ï the 
more bags purchased, the bigger donation to St. Matthewôs Food Pantry!  
For more information about the Hannaford Helps Reusable Bag Program, 
visit hannaford.bags4mycause.com 

 

 

 
 

St. Matthew Church  
 

Saturday:     4:00 PM  
Sunday:     8:00 AM  

   10:30 AM  

Monday:     9:00 AM* 

Tue, Thur, Fri:    8:00 AM* 

         *Subject to priest availability. 

 

St. Therese Lesieux Parish  
 

Saturday:  4:00 PM 
Holy Family, Sanford 

Sunday:   
8:30 AM 

Holy Family, Sanford 
 

       10:30 AM 
Holy Family, Sanford 
 

MTWF   7:30 AM During the 
Winter, Daily Mass is at Holy Family. 
The Rest of the Year, it alternates 
Between the two Worship Sites 

mailto:wentworth80@verizon.net


IN CONNECTION WITH THE PROGRAM ñPROTECTING GODôS CHILDRENò 
 

In the interest of childrenôs safety, we ask that children not be allowed  
to leave Mass  to use the restrooms downstairs, unless they are accom-
panied by an adult . Because we are a public building, doors are required 
to be unlocked, allowing entrance to all.  

FEBRUARY 10, 2019  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Maine ranks #2 in the U.S. for the highest population percentage of sen-

ior citizens. But thanks to Catholic Charities Independent Support Ser-

vices (ISS) Maine seniors can stay independent in their own homes. 

Learn more about our Independent Support Services Program at 

www.ccmaine.org/iss 

http://www.ccmaine.org/iss


FEBRUARY 10, 2019 

VOCATION VIEW  ñThey left everything and followed Jesus.ò  If you sense 

that Christ may be calling you to the priesthood, diaconate or consecrated life, 
contact Father Seamus Griesbach at 207-773-6471; or email: 
seamus.griesbach@portlanddiocese.org; Website: www.portlanddiocese/
vocations; Facebook:  VocationsME. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Simon said in reply, "Master, we have worked hard all night and 

have caught nothing, but at your command I will lower the 

nets." When they had done this, they caught a great number of 

fish and their nets were tearing. - Lk 5:5-6  

Please include the following priests serving in our diocese in your daily 
prayers this week: 

 

Feb 10 Bishop Paul Baltakis OFM 
Feb 11 Rev. Roger Chabot/Rev. Ramundas Bukauskas OFM 
Feb 12 Rev. Thanh Nguyen/Rev. Dominic Tumuslime AJ 
Feb 13 Rev. Ernest LôHeureux/Rev. Rudolph Leveille 
Feb 14 All Priests 
Feb 15 Rev. Raymond Picard/Rev. Paul Sullivan SJ 
Feb 16 Rev. Kevin Upham/Rev. Joel Cyr 

 

Our priests peak to the faithful with their hearts and their faith.  Fill them, 
Lord, with burning zeal for the conversion of sinners. 
  Ven. Mother Catherine Aurelia, Foundress 

We are updating our parish database! 

(Please print legibly) 

  

  
Name: ___________________________________ 

  

Email: ___________________________________ 

  

Phone: ___________________________________ 

Please fill out and place in the collection basket. 

THE BOTTLE RELIEF FU ND , sponsored by the Knights of Colum-

bus, has gotten even easier.  While celebrating with fam-

ily and friends this February , please save your bottles 

and cans.  For the convenience of parishioners, you can 

drop your bottles and cans off at JDõs Package Store & 

Redemption, 13 Sokokis Trail, E. Waterboro (across from 

Hannaford).  Let them know they are for òSt. Matthew 

Bottle Relief Fundó.  Those who wish to continue drop-

ping off at the Bottle Shed here at church, may continue 

to do so.  Thank you for all your support.  


